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Response

This Inspection Report identifies our deliberateness in developing and
implementing a hot particle procedure as an indication of a lack of aggressive-
ness to implement corrective action. We agree that it has taken some extended
period of time to generate a final product since we made the commitment at
Vermont Yankee/USNRC meeting held at Region I Headquarters in July 1987.
However, it should be pointed out that several activitie  were ongoing during
that time frame, including the evaluation of other utilities programs, deve-
loping a hot particle/skin dose correlation, and assessing Vermont Yankee speci-
fic data. These efforts allowed us to establish conversion factors for the
RM-14 and the RC-2 to assess potential skin dose problems quickly. Once
completed, interim guidance was issued 0 Radiation Pratection Jepartment per-
sonnel incorporating all that had been learned. All significant skin con-
taminations that have occurred during this period were assessed using the
practice described above and the Varskin computer code. The dose that was the
most conservative was assigned to the exposure record,

The interim guidance has been replaced by plant procedure AP 0520 which was
issued on August 4, 1988. This procedure formally establishes tre skin dose
assessment methodology used at Vermont Yankee. The procedure that addresses
additio al hot particle administrative controls has been drafted and will be
introduced into the review cycle shortly; it is expected that this procedure
will be issued before November 1, 1988,

It should be pointed out that we have not had a significant hot particle
problem at Vermont Yankee, however, should we get into a situation where a Hot
particle problem is anticipated prior to finalization of the remaining proce-
dure, we wil)l proactively apply the necessary actions and management controls,

It has always been Vermont Yankee's policy to address issues requiring
corrective action in a timely manner with carefu) consideration of priority and
available resources. We recognize that there is always room for improvement and
therefore do not take your comments 1ightly., We have instituted a number of
improvements, including procedure improvecents, tracking of commitments and
development of complete documentation packages to close out commitments. We
would be more than happy to review these process changes and other issues iden-
tified in the Inspection Report with the NRC inunector during his next visit to
the site,

ITEM 3 There is a plant staff over reliance on surveillance procedures
to satisfy Yechnical Specification requirements without
recognizing their responsibility to identify and correct proce-
dural inconsistencies,
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